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THE COLUMBIAN 
 
                            May 2023 

                      (Our 98th year) 
Open at 6:30 PM for talking & 

trading; Meeting begins at 7:00.  
 

NOW we are meeting at the Historic Harrison House, built in 1807. 

 

           The Harrison House is located at  

 

                570 West Broad Street  
                  Corner of Broad and Gift Streets 
 

Park your car in the lot just west of Harrison House. 

The move from the CHS Headquarters is made necessary by the 
opening there of a new exhibit titled: 
        The Art of Edoardo Alfieri, Information at: 
https://www.columbushistory.org/the-art-of-edoardo-alfieri 
 

             Harrison House 

 

PROGRAMS: 
   

May 8 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=txT5TEjairU  

Ukraine's DEFIANT 

Russian Warship Stamp 

(15:54) 

May 22 Jake Jacobs 
An Introduction to First Day 

Covers 

Jun 12 CPC Members – Show and Tell 
“Bring something unusual 

and tell us a story” 

Jun 26 
(COLOPEX cancelled) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y5QbidBgeBc 

Mercury/Hermes Stamps 

(11:58) 

 

 

 

OPPORTINITIES! Guy has these openings on the show committee for COLOPEX 2024.  Please contact 

Guy: (gpurington@homesteadcos.com)  

 

1. Exhibit Co-Chair to help Ken Gilbert with the WSP Exhibition and Jury 

2. Arrangements & Hospitality Co-Chair to help M Thacker with Attendee Experience and Sustenance 

3. Advertising and Promotion Chair to identify and take Advantage of all possible Advertising Venues 

 

 

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=txT5TEjairU__;!!KGKeukY!254iVjF5-zSLSqbcQwE9aVG5gsB_BZzlaJVbIZEimp2VCBFrvPEierK_vSR05yJkNG2FMeWaS2dUEMQNpA$
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COLUMBUS PHILATELIC CLUB: The Columbus Philatelic Club (CPC) was founded in Columbus, Ohio in 1925 

to foster, develop and enhance the hobby of stamp collecting for the benefit of its members. The CPC is a chapter of 

the American Philatelic Society. Membership is open to all.  

MAILING ADDRESS: Columbus Philatelic Club, PO Box 20582, Columbus, OH 43220-0582 

CPC OFFICERS: President: Guy Purington; Vice-President: Rick Young; Secretary: Maureen Thacker; Treasurer: 

Walter Bauer; Immediate Past President: Van Siegling; Columbian Editor: Jason Manchester. Board Members: Gary 

Eschelbach (2023), Ken Gilbert (2023), Jack Benjamin (2023-24) and Jeff Jacobs (2023-24).  

DUES: $10 per calendar year for regular members, $15 for husband and spouse and $5 for junior members (under 18 

years of age). Payments may be mailed to CPC, PO Box 20582, Columbus, OH 43220-0582, or given directly to the 

Treasurer.  

 

 

EMAIL: information @colopex.com 

WEB: http://www.colopex.com 

 

Worthington Stamp Club:  Meets the first and third Mondays at 7:00 PM  
Lord of Life Lutheran Church, 2480 W. Dublin Granville Rd (161), Columbus, Ohio 
43235. 

  

 
 

 

 

 

The Columbian newsletter is published bi-monthly, starting with January-February. Articles and other information are 

solicited and always welcome. Permission is granted for other clubs to use articles or information in this newsletter as 

long as The Columbian is acknowledged as the source. 
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